
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

ALTHAM ST JAMES’ CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Burnley Road, Altham, Accrington, Lancashire BB5 5UH 

Telephone/Fax: 01282 772174 
e-mail: head@altham.lancs.sch.uk 

web: www.altham.lancs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Carol Woods 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

3rd October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  
 

HARVEST SERVICE  

 

We will be holding our annual harvest service next Thursday 10th October.  

 

The Harvest Service will be at church starting at 9.00am. Please ensure you take your child 

directly to church, where staff will be at the church gates from 8:50am. We will walk the 

children back to school after the service.  

Breakfast Club will still be open in School and the teachers will walk the children to Church. 

 

 Parents are welcome to attend the service but do not have to. 

 

 Children may bring harvest gifts, perishable items are not a good idea as they won’t 

be distributed until after Sunday’s Church Service, however donations of useful items 

ie toothpaste/soap/tinned, boxed & packets of non perishable food are more than 

welcome. 

 

 The gifts will be kept in church over the weekend to join with the church celebration 

on Sunday morning at 9.30am.  All gifts/donations will go to the foodbank in Clayton le 

Moors to help those in need. 

 

The church Harvest service will start at 9:30am on Sunday  13th October, you are more than 

welcome to attend this service. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Woods 

Headteacher 
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